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The Board of Pharmacy has received notice of the following product recall: 

Description Lot # / Exp Date NDC UPC 
19N1957675 05/31/21; 19N1793000 03/31/2 
01M926004MA 05/31/21; M926003MA 05/31/21; 
M26002MA 05/31/21; M926001MA 05/31/21; K79C 
03/31/21; M926006MA 05/31/21; 19N1958240 
04/30/2021; M926007MA 05/31/21; 19N1952247 
03/31/21; 19N1936583 03/31/21; 19N1936498 
03/31/21; 19N1920630 04/30/21;19N1895942 

THERAFLU 03/31/21; 19N1884668 03/31/21; K79B 03/31/21; 
COUGH 
RELIEF 

M926203MB 02/28/21; Y23L05/31/21; XB2W 
05/31/21; M926209MB 02/28/21; M926208MB 

00676089030 30067116957 

30ML 02/28/21; M926207MB 02/28/21; M926206MB 
02/28/21; M926005MA 05/31/21; M926204MB 
02/28/21; Y23V 05/31/21; M926202MB 02/28/21; 
M926202MA 05/31/21; M926201MB 02/28/21; 
M926201MA 05/31/21; 

M926009MA 05/31/21; M926008MA 05/31/21; 
M926205MB 02/28/21; K79A 3/31/2021 

GlaxoSmithKline is recalling the above lots due to the absence of a warning statement “Ask 
your doctor before us if you have a sodium-restricted diet.” This recall is to the retail 
level. Affected product started shipping July 2019. UPDATED EXPIRATION DATE IN BOLD. 

The Board of Pharmacy strongly encourages pharmacies to immediately review their quality 
assurance and recall policies and procedures to determine if any corrective action is required. 


